COMMUNITY PLAYERS OF SALISBURY
ANNUAL MEETING MINUTES
JUNE 6. 2018

ATTENDANCE: Ken Johnson, vice-president, presiding, Ben Reavis, Alanna Phillips, Judy Hearn, Steve
Culver, Lynne Bratten, Bill Zlakowski, Kim Szentesi, Charlie Linton, Rusty Mumford, Debby Nagel, Kel
Nagel, Bonnie Bosies, Melissa Dasher, Crista Kirkendall, Robin Finley, Matt Hatfield, Sammy Barnes,
Nicole martin, Matt Bogdan, Sharon Benchoff GUESTS: Charlotte Szentesi-Thomas, Joseph Fox

Minutes of the May meeting were reviewed and accepted.
Treasurer’s report was reviewed and accepted.
OLD BUSINESS:

Director Kel Nagel reported that rehearsals were going well and predicted that the Drowsy Chaperone
would be a great show. All were urged to help publicize the show.

Summer workshops: Matt Hatfield is getting things organized and will be contacting directors soon.
Salisbury Folk Festival will be asking our help in constructing dance floors and stages in August.

Fourth of July picnic will be held on July 14", a Saturday. Rusty Mumford stated that Players would
supply burgers, hot dogs, rolls and soft drinks. Adults who wish to consume adult beverages will have to
supply their own. Motion was made by Matt Hatfield, seconded by Rusty Mumford to spend the funds
necessary for the picnic.

It was noted that the recent Newsletter unfortunately revealed the names of scholarship winners
prematurely.

NEW BUSINESS:

Director Matt Bogdan announced auditions for South Pacific on August 11,12, and 13. Musical Director
will be Phyllis Oldham, choreographer Maria Demetriou. Motion was made by C. Linton, Seconded by D.
Allen to hold a special board meeting on June27 to re-consider the season if rights to South Pacific had
not been obtained by then.

David Allen noted that a portable aluminum handicapped ramp had gone missing from the scene shop.
Debby Nagel noted the absence of a fancy white candlestick telephone from props. If anyone has
borrowed these items, please advise.

Elections were held, resulting in the following officers and board, effective July1:

OFFICERS: President, Ken Johnson, Vice President, Megan Davis, Recording Secretary, Kel Nagel,
Corresponding Secretary, Robin Finley, Treasurer, Charlie Linton, Immediate Past President, Tom
Robinson,



BOARD MEMBERS: David Allen, Sammy Barnes, Matt Hatfield, (Term expires 2019); Sharon Benchoff,
Melissa Dasher, Darrell Mullins (term expires 2020; Tony Broadbent, Bobbie Calloway, Alanna Phillips
(term expires 2021)

Submitted by Kel Nagel, Recording Secretary



